
We MUST pass HB 2739 to hold GMO patent holders legally and financially responsible 
for the contamination of Oregon's farm lands.  There has been WAY to much influence 
of the GMO seed manufacturers over state and federal elected officials.  I am not a 
farmer, simply a VERY concerned consumer who believes that farmers must have legal 
protection to keep their fields clean of GMO contamination. 
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